
 

Finance Committee Meeting Report 

July 17, 2017 

In Attendance: Roger Nagel, Ryan Patterson, Kevin Leverson, Kent Barwind and 

Halsley Hoff. 

 

 

Financial Statement Review 
The financial statements for May and June appear to be in line with 

expectations and the committee recommends approval. 

 

Meeting schedule changes 
The committee discussed changing the dates for future meetings and decided 

that meetings will be held on the Thursday preceding each board meeting. This 

will typically fall on the 2nd Thursday of each month. 


